
1927 Australian Ladies’ Rowing Council meeting 
1927 conference was held at Tamar Rowing Club, Trevallyn, Launceston. May 6, 1927  

Attention was drawn to the fact that the affiliation of the Rockhampton and Tamar Ladies 
Rowing Clubs had not been approved by the delegates prior to the meeting but as a majority 
were present it was moved by Miss Thomas and seconded by Miss O’Malley that such approval 
be granted.  

Regret at the unavoidable short notice of date of the 1927 race was expressed by the Tasmanian 
representative and the New South Vales motion "that in future at least two months notice be 
given to each state re date, etc. of interstate race was discussed, and on the motion of Miss 
O’Malley seconded by Miss Thomas put to the meeting and carried. 

Miss Snodgrass on behalf of the Brisbane Ladies Rowing Club re-opened the question of the 
type or beats in which the Interstate race should be rowed, and whilst all present were 
unanimous in their support of racing clinkers it was decided that until such time as the States 
were prepared to provide their own boats, the decision would have to be left to the State holding 
the race for that year, but, that every endeavour be made to have the race rowed in Racing 
Clinkers.  

It was proposed by Miss Blyth and seconded by Mrs. Fleming that each State’s secretary or 
delegate be requested to supply to the Council’s Secretary a report of their States activities for 
the twelve months, at least a fortnight prior to the Annual Conference for insertion in the 
Council's Annual Report. 

Vice-Presidents:  S.A.  Mrs. Lavington Bonython  

QLD  Mrs. Owen Cowlishaw  

TAS  Mrs. P. Carter Weetman.  

Councillors   N.S.W.  Miss O’Malley  

S.A.  Miss J. Thomas  

W.A.  Miss J. Blyth  

QLD  Mrs. A. Fleming Miss Snodgrass 

TAS  Miss E.M. Radford. 
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